
BOTTLE OF KINDNESS

Thank You!!!



We asked you to help us raise 
some money for some new 
furniture in KS1!! Thanks to all of 
you we were able to buy brand 
new furniture for all the KS1 classes 
and the shared area!



We continued to share the kindness 
and donated our furniture to Maria 
Montissori School in Kumasi, Ghana. 
Who in turn donated their furniture to 
a smaller school in their area!


